4352 Livingston Ave,,
Dallas, Texas,Jan.21,1941

Dr.HE.,B.Stenzel,
Bureau of Bconomic Geology,
Austin,Texas

Dear Dr.Stenzel:

I thank you for your letter of January
eighteenth and also for the two crab papers received
today.

I am glad you have found some of my material
interesting and helpful and am glad that we might
contribute even in this small way to the fund of
knowledge being assembled and oclassified for the
future by sclientists such as yourself and others
at the University,

I prize my specimens and feel sure you will
not let them get mixed with others or misplaced.

With assurance of my kind regard,I am,

Sincere]:'7
Fred.T,Moseley

Please note that my mail address is as above





